
greenlight for girls invites you join us in the Anything is possible! campaign

>> In celebration of International Girls in ICT Day on 25 April 2013, greenlight for girls and its partners 
will be spreading the message that anything is possible to children and adults worldwide.   
Why? Because we believe that education is key and that continuing to learn STEM subjects – 
science, technology, engineering and math – can build a future full of possibilities. 

>> How do you participate?  Time to get creative!  Before 20th April, get your friends together and 
take a photo or make a video of your group getting the message out that anything is possible! 
You can write it, yell it, spell it out with your bodies, you can stand on your head - you can dress up 
as a future scientist or engineer, or show yourself working on a computer, working in a lab, taking 
apart your bike… use your imagination! 

>> Who can participate? Anyone can! Rally your friends, parents and siblings, teachers and  
coaches to get involved! The more people we reach with the message  
that anything is possible, the better.

Check out www.greenlightforgirls.org/anything-is-possible for more 
ideas and information!

All the entries will be collected by us and compiled into 
one big message to inspire others.

We will have the opportunity to share this message 
with members of the European Parliament at the end 
of the Girls in ICT Day on Thursday, 25 April.

Send your photos or videos to: 
info@greenlightforgirls.org 

until 20th April 2013 and join us to show that anything 
is possible!

www.greenlightforgirls.org


